
Special Upcoming Events 

*Dec. 10th-14th: Theme Week 

*Dec. 12th: Santa Pictures 

*Dec.13th: Bible Time 

 Dec .14th: Christmas Party /

Book Exchange 

 Dec .20th-Jan 4th AISD 

CLOSED 

 Dec. 21st-Jan 7th MISD 

CLOSED 

 Dec 24rd & 25th:  

 THA CLOSED 

 Dec 27th: Bible Time  

      Preschool & School Age 

 Jan 1st: THA CLOSED 

 

Dear Parents: 

December 2018 

Tree House Academy 

The holidays are definitely upon us. It is so hard to believe that 
the year is drawing to an end!! We are excited about the  

upcoming events here at Tree House Academy! We will be having 
our Christmas party on Friday, December 14th. We are asking 
all the parents to contribute $2.00 before December 7th, 2018 
for the Pizza Party!  

 We are asking that all children bring a wrapped book, costing no 
more than $5.00 for a book exchange December 14, 2018. 

December 10-14 we will be having a Theme Week, check the  

Calendar for all the details. We want everyone to participate!  

The weather is definitely changing; please make sure your child 
has a labeled coat or jacket in their cubby at all times.  

Mansfield and Arlington ISD will be closed December 21st–
January 8th. If your  school age child will be attending THA 
during that time the summer rate will apply.  

 We will be closed on Monday December 24th & 25th in  

observance of the Christmas Holiday. As well as Tuesday 

January 1st in observance of New Year Day . 

 

We want to take this time and reflect on all the celebrations 
this time of year and wish all of our Tree House families a  

wonderful holiday season.  

 

Many Blessings to you and yours, 

 

         - Tree House Management 

 

 

 

 

 

12/1– Thomas 

12/3-Jadyn 

12/4- Ja Niah 

12/6-Ayden 

12/12-Katelynn 

12/14-Sarina 

12/16-Myles 

12/17-Kayla 


